
DPW After School Work Program Announcement 
 

City of Melrose is an Equal Opportunity Employer * No Residency Requirement* 
 
The Melrose Department of Public Works is happy to announce that we will be accepting 
applications for Temporary After School Helpers to assist with after school programs and 
custodial work in the elementary schools.  The tasks will include, but will not be limited to event 
set-up and clean-up, emptying trash, sweeping, general cleaning, and other duties as assigned. 
The work schedule is Monday – Friday, 3-6pm when school is in session.  All positions pay 
$15.00/hour, the minimum age is 17, and candidates must have transportation to the elementary 
schools. 
 
Applications can be found on the Human Resources page of the City website 
https://www.cityofmelrose.org/human-resources/files/temporary-hourly-dpw-app 
or at the DPW Building Main Office at 72 Tremont St., or by emailing Jim Troup at 
jtroup@cityofmelrose.org 
 
Applications should be legible and returned directly to the DPW City Yard at 72 Tremont 
Street.   
 


